
From: Pisarik, Holly <Holly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov>
To: Whittle, AmandaAmanda.Whittle@dss.sc.gov

Catone, TonyTony.Catone@dss.sc.gov
Butch BowersButch@ButchBowers.com
Taylor, RicheleRicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov
Laffitte, Beckyblaffitte@sowellgray.com
Todd, Monty P.mtodd@sowellgray.com

Date: 9/27/2016 3:28:51 PM
Subject: Revisions to Monitoring Report

Attachments: DRAFT Report from Co-Monitors to Judge Gergel - September 2016 (1).docx

I have made revisions to the report,  mostly in the introduction paragraph regarding the Interim Relief Order.  
My initial estimation is that this is a fair assessment of DSS's work, but I was not there during many of the 
initial, months, so Amanda, I'm particularly interested in your thoughts of their description.  Others, any 
ideas?  Look forward to discussing in the morning. 

Thanks, Holly
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